AGENDA ITEM___I-3___

TO:

APA Chapter Board 
FROM:
Janna Minsk, VP Conferences
DATE:
January 2, 2013
SUBJECT:
2014 Conference Update/Orange Section
The Orange Section will be hosting the 2014. Orange Section Director Jennifer Lilley has been coordinating with both Lynne and me. In 2012, the Board approved the Disneyland Hotel as the 2014 State Conference site, the conference dates are September 13-16, 2014 (Saturday-Tuesday) and the conference contract has been executed.

The 2014 conference will be following the new format approved by the Board in January 2012 and the Orange CHC will be working with VP Conferences to implement this new schedule as it relates to redesigning Sunday to be all day of conference sessions, the Board activities, student day and other shifts that may need to occur due to shifting away from the half day conference on Wednesday. This conference schedule change also includes coordinating with the State and host committee to provide options for a Saturday professional development day.
The Conference is now 20 months away.  The Local Host Section is in the process of finalizing their Conference Host Committee.  Announcements have been made on the section’s website, newsletter, facebook page and at Section events.  Invitations and committee descriptions have been sent out to all interested.  The Section has received many responses and are now matching up interests with committee positions.  According to Jennifer, the Committee Chairs should be finalized by early February 2013.  

Conference Co-Chairs have met with the conference facility to discuss opening reception options as well as other specific needs and changes that are anticipated given the new format that will be implemented beginning with the 2014 conference.  

Conference Co-Chairs have been reviewing the past conference budgets to begin working on designing the 2014 conference budget.  The host Section has also begun working on sponsorship options, including looking outside of the planning field for sponsoring special events, specific functions or special features at the conference.  Also launched is an effort to develop the logo and theme for the conference.  The Orange Section will be reaching out to the membership at large for input and creativity with the theme and look and expect to have this completed within the next 90 days.  
